
Dear Clients, 

Many of these procedures have already been implemented for awhile within my studio, but I 
want to go over them to alleviate an additional worry for parents. 

- Anyone visiting the studio is asked to wash or sanitize their hands upon arrival. Hand sanitizer 
is available in the studio, and I have an attached bathroom, so feel free to use either at any 
point during your session. I periodically sanitize my hands throughout the session as well, and 
will be making extra effort to do it more often, especially if I inadvertently touch my face. 

- I have a face mask with replaceable filters that I can wear upon parental request. My studio is 
always a temperature of 75+ degrees, so I don’t wear one normally, but if it puts my clients at 
ease, I will happily use it.  

- I am following the current CDC disinfection guidelines regarding routine cleaning of 
frequently touched surfaces (for example: equipment, tables, doorknobs, light switches, 
handles, carts). These things will be cleaned prior to each session with disinfectant.  

- Any fabric item used that may be used during your session will be washed the morning of your 
session. 

- I will do my best to work with clients to reschedule to the best of my ability if you fall ill, so 
please let me know if you, or someone you are in constant contact with, are feeling sick. 
Likewise, if I am feeling ill, or if a family member I’m in constant contact with has become ill, I 
will let you know as soon as possible to discuss the best course of action.  
 
-  Please try to limit those accompanying you to the session, to only those participating when 
possible.  
 
-  Finally, I have received vaccines for both pertussis and the flu in 2019. There currently is no 
vaccine for the virus that causes COVID-19. 

  
 
Thank you, 
Brittany Turner 
J&B Photography

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/home/cleaning-disinfection.html

